
Conway Middle School
400 East Main Street

Conway, NC 27820

Phone: 252-585-0312   Fax: 252-585-0335

Darren Parker Marilynn Lawrence
Principal Assistant Principal

May 3, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian:

This letter is to provide you with vital information concerning the state’s testing program for students at Conway Middle School

this school year.  There are several tests that students are required to show that they have mastered learning standards for each

subject and grade level. The grade level and subject/course determines which test a student will take. Students will be required to

take End of Grade assessments (grades 6-8). These tests are aligned to the North Carolina Standard Course of Study and will

assess students’ knowledge of content taught.  Please review the chart below:

Course Name Require Assessment (End of Grade
and End of Course Assessment)

Test Date

6th & 7th Grade CTE Exam CTE Exam (for all 6th & 7th
graders)

Wednesday, May 25, 2022

8th Grade CTE Exam CTE Exam (for all 8th graders) Thursday, May 26, 2022
6th Grade English Language Arts 6th Grade End of Grade Reading Wednesday, June 1, 2022
7th Grade English Language Arts 7th Grade End of Grade Reading Thursday, June 2, 2022
8th Grade English Language Arts 8th Grade of Grade Reading Friday, June 3, 20022
8th Grade Science 8th Grade Science Monday, June 6, 2022
6th Grade Math 6th Grade End of Grade Math Tuesday, June 7, 2022
7th Grade Math 7th Grade End of Grade Math Wednesday, June 8, 2022
8th Grade Math & Math I 8th Grade End of Grade Math &

Math I
Thursday, June 9, 2022

*Please have your student at school first thing in the morning on the days they are to test.  Once the testing sessions begin a

student will not be able to enter the session late.  Makeup testing will occur on an as needed basis in the afternoons following

regular testing in the morning. Students will not be allowed to have any electronic device on them in the testing session, to

include, cell phones, smart watches, earbuds, fitbit, ipads, etc.  If students bring those to school they will be collected until

after testing is over for the day.

All state assessments must be taken within the time frame given. Please note that students will not be given permission to take

assessments before the testing window begins or after it ends. Only in cases of medical emergency will exemptions be given.

Students who do not test during the testing window and who are also absent from makeup will not receive a test score, this could

result in students failing a course for which a test is required.

Should you have questions concerning the testing program, please feel free to contact Mr. Parker, School Executive at

252-585-0312.

Thank you,

Mr. Parker, Conway Middle School Executive




